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Question:  

 

Which indigenous programs are affected by the cuts? 

   

 

Answer: 

 

From 1 July 2014, the Indigenous Australians Health Programme was established, 

consolidating four existing funding streams: primary health care base funding; child and 

maternal health programmes; Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory (Health); and the 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Chronic Disease Fund. 

 

This will give more flexibility to ensure funding is allocated to where the need is greater and 

will reduce red tape and workload for grant recipients. 

 

Overall, funding levels for Indigenous health will continue to grow over the next four years.  

From 2014-15 to 2017-18, the Australian Government will invest $3.1 billion in Indigenous 

specific health programmes and activities – an increase of over $500 million compared to 

2009-10 to 2012-13 (excluding funding through Medicare and access to the Pharmaceutical 

Benefits Scheme). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


